5.1(j)

From: Gail Moffatt

To: Kursikowski, Stacey

Cc: Bob Maton

Subject: Do not move the Marr-Phillipo House
Date: Sunday, August 29, 2021 11:09:12 AM

To the Mayor and Councillors and City of Hamilton Heritage Staff
(For public record)
RE: do not move the Marr-Phillipo House
398 Wilson Street East
Ancaster
I write as a resident of Ancaster, who moved here because of Ancaster’s unique character.
Ancaster exudes a small town atmosphere: a historic, picturesque village, significant for its architecture.
Ancaster’s Main Street, Wilson Street, is a priceless treasure. This streetscape is essential to maintaining the
character of the village.
Previous demolition of buildings has damaged the village. BUT, has NOT destroyed it!
Our unique character and heritage CAN be preserved (it cannot be replaced).
The Marr-Phillips House should REMAIN IN PLACE. It should NOT BE MOVED. It is an anchor to the historic,
sidewalk streetscape!
Sincerely,
Gail Moffatt

Sent from my iPad



